
EDITORIAL ROOMS 

THE SATURDAY 
EVENING 

POST 
F"OUNOEO BY THE CURTIS 

MORTON D. HULL PUBLISHING COMPANY 
ASSOCIATE EDITOR ~ PH I LADELPH IA 5 

July 7, 1960 

Dear Yr. Reber: 

Thank you for your letter of July 5 
addressed to Mr. Hull. I am holding your 
letter for JIr. Hull's attention when he 
returns to the office on July 26 from 
vacation. 

Cordially. 

G~G.d~
 
Mrs. William E. Schneider 
Secretary to Mr. Hull 

Mr. Grote Reber 


